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54th session – Argentina

Recommendations made under the Convention on the Rights of the Child and the Optional Protocol on Children in Armed Conflict

Prepared by Child Helpline International and Línea 102  – November, 2009

Background:

The child helpline in Buenos Aires is operated by the Consejo de los Niñ@s, Niñas y Adolescentes and available on a 24 hour basis . The national child helpline is toll free for the child and for the  child helpline. The helpline is run by the government of the city of Buenos Aires. A fully equipped national child helpline with a short toll free number has the potential to have more than 1,4 million calls per year based on the current technological infrastructure.

Recommendation 1

Should ensure that the child helpline is accessible from the entire country and that a child helpline centre is available in every province of the country. 

· Cooperate with Linea 102 to establish a national child helpline that is accessible through the national toll free telephone number 102
· Cooperate with Linea 102 to establish a child helpline centre in every province of the country

· Allocate appropriate financial and technical resources to the child helpline to support long-term activities of these centres including for training and capacity building of counselors to meet international quality standards 
· The government should raise awareness about the child helpline with target groups and those working with children.

Recommendation 2

The government should cooperate with the child helpline and recognise it as a vital tool for child protection

· The government should recognise Linea 102 as a source of information for policy and legislation on children’s issues

· The government should cooperate with the child helpline to remedy child rights violations and stimulate (governmental) child protection agencies to do the same. 

Recommendation 3 

The government of Argentina should help to ensure that the child helpline has an outreach component to work with marginalised children and those at risk of having their rights violated.

· Early intervention and prevention are essential to protect the rights of all children. Outreach, to work with those children most at risk, is pivotal in this process.

· Allocate appropriate resources to cover costs of outreach activities, build capacity and train counsellors. 

If you wish to receive further information please contact Child Helpline International: 

Johan Martens

Advocacy Officer, Child Helpline International

johan@childhelplineinternational.org

Tel:  + 31 (0)20 528 9625

Fax: + 31 (0)20 638 7655 
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